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Summary:

Zeneli writes about his meeting with the 2nd Secretary in the Cuban embassy in Beijing
who asked Zeneli about his opinion on the conference of non-aligned countries in
Belgrade. Zeneli answered that the Albanian government greets any initiative which
aims to help the struggle against imperialism and colonialism with the objective of
establishing peace. He also declared that Yugoslavia is not a non-aligned state because
it participated in the Balkan military pact with Greece and Turkey, both of which are
members of NATO. The 2nd Secretary of Cuba expressed his hope that there will be
positive results during the conference that would lessen the international tensions
between the two blocs.
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